Melanie Jenkins

From: Nathan Evers <nathan.evers@icloud.com>
Sent: Sunday, August 29, 2021 2:23 PM

To: Chuck Banks; Chuck Banks

Cc: Melanie Jenkins; mshepherd@shepfirm.com
Subject: Independent Citizens Commission

Hello Chuck:

| have contacted Chairman Shepherd as of Friday and requested my immediate resignation from the Arkansas
Independent Citizens Commission. | have enjoyed my time and experience serving on this Commission and greatly
appreciate Chairman Shepherd appointing me to serve.

| wish all the best to you and the Commission as you serve our great State of Arkansas in the task this Commission was
established to oversee.

Thanks and best wishes,
Nate Evers

Sent from my iPad



